





MEMORANDUM

TO:

Steve Berlin

Executive Director

Ethics

FROM:

Brenna Berman

First Deputy Commissioner

Date:

March 8, 2013

RE:

Bloomberg Mayors Challenge, New York 2012

This memo is to inform the Ethics Department of my travel November 11th-13th, 2012 attending the Bloomberg Mayors Challenge, New York. I did not accept any honorariums however; airfare, meals and lodging expenses were paid for by Bloomberg Philanthropies.

Please let me know if you have any questions pertaining to this travel.